
We respect the privacy of those who visit our web site. In accordance with this, we have 
created this policy in order to demonstrate our privacy commitment to our users. This privacy 
policy proposes to briefly explain how we will use and process your personal data:

What this Privacy Policy Covers

This Privacy Policy covers our treatment of personally identifiable information that we collect 
when you are on our site, and when you use our services. This policy also covers our 
treatment of any personally identifiable information that third parties share with us.

This policy does not apply to the practices of organizations that we do not own or control, or 
to people that we do not employ or manage.

Information Collection and Use

If you are accessing or using our website, you indicate your acceptance of the terms of use of 
this Privacy Policy. If you don’t agree to this policy, please refrain from using this website. 
Your continued use of our website following the sharing of this Privacy Policy and any 
changes to the same constitutes your acceptance of the said terms and updates.

When you submit a form, we ask for your name, email address, phone number and service 
you need apart from what you mention in your comments. Once you submit the form and it 
reaches us, we save the information provided by you in our database and it is not shared with 
any third party.

We use this information for two general purposes: to revert to your query and future 
reference, and to contact you about services.

We do our best to ensure that all data provided by you is saved securely with us. However, 
any information sent via the Internet is not fully secure and can fall prey to being intercepted. 
We assume no guarantee of the data security and acknowledges the assumption that you are 
sending the information completely at your own risk.

Information Sharing and Disclosure

We do not sell, trade, or lease any user’s personal information or identifiable information to 
any third party. However, we may share generic aggregated information which is not related 
to any personal identification with our trusted affiliates, business partners and advertisers for 
marketing initiatives.

We will send personally identifiable information about you to other companies or people 
when
We have your consent to share the information;
We respond to subpoenas, court orders or legal process; or
We find that your actions on our web sites violate the Terms of Service

Third party links or websites

Some content on this website may include links to third parties,  but any access to such 
websites is at the risk of the user. Our privacy policy doesn’t apply to any third party content 
linked on our website and users are advised to exercise their own discretion while accessing 
any such content.

Changes to this Privacy Policy

The privacy policy is subject to modification from time to time. If we decide to change our 
privacy policy, we will post those changes here so that you will always know what 
information we gather, how we might use that information and whether we will disclose it to 
anyone. Any significant changes to our privacy policy will be announced on our home page. 



If you do not agree with the changes in our policy you can simply discontinue visiting our 
website.


